
Recycling of Freon based products (Air conditioners & Refrigerators) 

The Borough of Somerville and Somerset County will NOT accept Freon based 

products (Air conditioners & Refrigerators) as garbage or recycling pickup or drop 

off. The Freon must be reclaimed out of the unit at an authorized reclamation 

facility.  Most heating and air-conditioning facilities have this ability and will take 

your Freon based products in and dispose of for a fee.  Your best solution may be 

when making purchase on a replacement to have the store in which you make 

purchase take the old unit back from you at their fee.  


